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 Siruss 

Ghamari-Goli

I am objecting against the above planning permission for the following reasons:

1. The loss of light due to space taken away by 1,115mm from the front of the shop and it will have major 

impact in terms of visibility to the whole shop.

2. The basement entrance which is shoe shop will have blind spot for potential customers from outside by a 

corridor and staircase and consequently major loss of earning.

2. Noise issue and privacy to upper residents since historically for Camden Market being one of largest and 

busiest market in London due to long hours of trading 7 days a week. Huge number of customers walking in 

and out of the shop and also music played in the shop can cause noise and loss of privacy problems to upper 

residential parts.

3. Council should consider whether the planning should be explored for access from rear of the shop to upper 

parts of the building from a communal passage way from Hawley Crescent.

4. Health & safety of public and traders will be compromised as Camden High Street is a very busy road. 

Please note that I have been trading at 230 Camden High Street since 1996 and beside myself there are two 

more businesses operating at this shop for so many years and we all see serious threat and damage to our 

business and livelihoods.
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